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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Course Choice preparations are well underway with our young people in S2. As part of the 

programme a Careers Event has been organised in the Games Hall with a range of 

employers during the school day on Thursday 1 March. Some of our Parents/Carers and 

family members are also supporting the event – please get in touch if you would also be able 

to come along and talk to the young people about your job/career. This is set to be an 

informative and very interactive event. 

 

I would also like to inform you of an information evening for all Parent/Carers of S2 young 

people. This will take place in the Airlie Theatre at 6pm on Thursday 22 February. I will be 

supported on the night by Pastoral Care colleagues and Skills Development Scotland and 

will inform you of the Course Choice process and the support that is provided for the young 

people in S2.  It would be great to see as many of you as possible on the night. 

 

Some key course choice dates: 

 

Event Date 

PSE presentations from Skills Development Scotland  Wk. Beg  Monday 22 January 

Mock option forms in PSE Wk. Beg  Monday 29 January 

S2 Information evening Thursday 22 February 

S2 Careers Event Thursday 1 March 

S2 Parents Night Wednesday 18  April 

Interviews with Pastoral Care Thursday 19 and Friday 20 April 

Final forms to be returned Monday 23 April 

 

Many Thanks 

 

MR GREECHAN 

 

Depute Head Teacher 

 


